
From: Pete Collis [Collis.Pete@orbital.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2006 1:16 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Subject: 0637-EX-ST-2006 
 
John, 
 
Please cancel the above referenced STA (0637-EX-ST-2006). 
 
Please note it has been replaced by 0524-EX-PL-2006.  I will call you on Friday 
9/1 to discuss any changes or new payment arrangements required. Also, please 
note that I will be out of the office next week 9/5 - 9/8. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pete Collis 
RF Engineer 
Orbital Sciences Corporation 
Space Systems Group 
Dulles, VA 
Ph: 703-948-8751 
 
 
----------------------------------------- 
Notice:  This e-mail is intended solely for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, 
privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader is 
not the intended recipient or agent responsible for delivering the message to 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  This 
communication may also contain data subject to U.S. export laws.  If so, that 
data subject to the International Traffic in Arms Regulation cannot be 
disseminated, distributed or copied to foreign nationals, residing in the U.S. 
or abroad, absent 
the express prior approval of the U.S. Department of State.   If 
you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply 
e-mail and destroy the e-mail message and any physical copies made of the 
communication.  Thank you. 
 




